





2021 - 2022 - 2023 Archdiocese School of Distinguished Instruction 2017 National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence

February 6, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Please review the enclosed Family Survey and simply indicate by a Yes or No if you meet the criteria for each question. This information is very important to insure our eligibility for participation in the federal programs that may provide your children with a variety of materials and services. Please return this form as soon as possible but no later than February 12, 2024. All information will be kept in confidence.

Thank you for your assistance with this survey. Don't hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Sister Regina Elinich, IHM

Principal